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Protect yourself against phone and email scams. 

Your best protection is to be careful when you receive 

phone calls and emails from anyone you do not know. 

Do no give out any personal information to anyone you 

are not sure about. A fake email can look very real, 

never click on any link, or give out any financial or 

personal information. Banks or government agencies 

will not call or email you for this information. The 

“Grandparent” or Emergency scam is someone 

requesting you send money for an accident, injury or 

arrest. This is just a way for the scammer to get access 

to your bank account. It is best to get proof that the 

person who is asking for money is actually your relative 

or friend. Ask the caller a question that only your 

relative or friend would be able to answer. If a call or 

email sounds suspicious, just hang up or delete the 

email. 

Plants to Avoid Growing near Tomatoes 

• Corn 

• Dill 

• Potatoes 

• Eggplant 

• Fennel 

• Brassicas 

Plants that are Tomato Growing Companions 

• Asparagus  

• Chives 

• Lettuce 

• Marigolds 

 

 

Happenings in May 

• Sunday May 12 – Mother’s 

Day, Mother’s Day arose in 

the 1900s as a result of the 

efforts of Anna Jarvis following 

her mother’s death in 1905. 

Mother’s Day is a way of 

honouring the sacrifices 

mother’s make for their 

children. 

• Monday May 20 – Victoria 

Day 

Victoria Day holiday is 

observed on the last Monday 

preceding May 25, to honour 

Queen Victoria, who is known 

as the “Mother of 

Confederation”. The holiday 

has existed since 1845, 

originally on her natural 

birthday, May 24.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May’s Birth flower is Lily of the 

Valley. 

 

 

 

 

Come in and take a look! 

We have some beautiful artwork 

created by some of our local artists for 

sale here at the Edge. We also have an 

assortment of books as well as photo 

art greeting cards by Jutta Ploessner. 


